






EXHIBIT D


CENTURYTEL OF OHIO, INC. d/b/a CENTURYLINK
CUSTOMER NOTICE

In compliance with OAC 4901:1-6-07 Customer Notice Requirements, CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink will send the following bill messages on customer bills beginning June 1, 2016.

Effective August 1, 2016, CenturyLink will no longer apply interest to deposits currently being held or that are requested by CenturyLink in the future. Deposits currently held by CenturyLink will receive a final interest calculation and associated credit on their August 2016 invoice, if applicable. If you have any questions, please contact a Customer Care Representative at the telephone number printed on your bill. Thank you for choosing CenturyLink for your communication needs--we value you as our customer.






